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(Delayed a day due to power outages)

Raffle Baskets

CSA RAFFLE BASKETS ARE BACK!

Enter your chance to win one of the amazing Pine Hill
CSA Raffle Baskets. There are 12 baskets to choose
from with fun themes like... Harry Potter, Sports,
Legos, Slumber Party and the always popular... CANDY.

This year, thanks to all the donations from the winter
fundraiser, every student gets 2 free tickets - no
purchase necessary!

Pick your baskets and order extra tickets before the raffle draw on April 15th!

Buy More Tickets Pick Your Baskets

What's Happening on the Hill

​Friday, April 2
No School-Good Friday

Wednesday, April 7
First FULL Wednesday!

​April 19th-April 23rd
No School-April Vacation

​Pine Hill CSA Monthly Meeting

https://www.pinehillschoolcsa.org/csa-store
https://www.pinehillschoolcsa.org/csa-store
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/GJK5QHK


Thursday, April 1st at 7 pm

All Pine Hill Parents are welcome to attend.

Join the zoom
Meeting ID: 826 1986 9877
Passcode: 021036

DS Reopening Phase 4- Updated

DS has adjusted the Phase 4 plan for elementary students to increase to more
in-person learning.

Beginning NEXT WEEK, elementary students will attend school every
Wednesday - alternating between full-days and half-days. Remote
Schoolhouse will continue through the end of the current school year.

Wednesday schedule for the remainder of the year:

FULL DAYS
April 7th

April 28th
May 12th
May 26th
June 9th

HALF DAYS
April 14th
May 5th

May 19th
June 2nd
June 16th

Thank You Pine Hill Bus Drivers!!

We want to thank our Pine Hill bus drivers who
have done an amazing job of taking care of our
Pine Hill students on their way to and from
school this year!!!

Let’s give a huge shout out to Nelson
Landaverde (Bus 16), Jese Telles (Bus 17),
Debbie Howland (Bus 21), Alexei Syssoyev
(Bus 22), Shera Demchak (Bus 23), Bill
Dempsey (Bus 24), Robin Agostinelli-Solivan

(Bus 25), Kelly Christian (Bus 27), Paula Mage (Bus 28). Thank you for all that
you do to keep our children safe!

Book Fair Orders Are on the Way

Thank you again for supporting our very first virtual
book fair!! Book fair orders will be coming home with

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82619869877?pwd=dml3VytDQ2V6MG4za3JEZEl1R05IUT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83899687303?pwd=UmhhaGw4QVpMSkx0Myt5Zm5zM1FQdz09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83899687303?pwd=UmhhaGw4QVpMSkx0Myt5Zm5zM1FQdz09


your children this week!

Still got more questions about the school year and updates?
DS has created an website dedicated to details and updates on the town's
online learning - #WeareDS Online is a good resource for lingering queries.

Visit the CSA website

 ​

https://sites.google.com/view/ds-remote-learning/home?authuser=0
http://www.pinehillschoolcsa.org/
https://www.facebook.com/Pine-Hill-School-CSAPTO-265851783481139/?fref=nf

